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Monday 20th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
With Christmas just around the corner, we are delighted to be able to invite parents into school 
to join their child in a Christmas craft session. There will be some festive songs, tea and coffees 
and maybe even be a mince pie or two!  
 
The sessions will be led by class teachers in the school hall / shared areas / classrooms and will 
last for approximately 45 minutes. The dates and times for each year group can be found in the 
table below. On arrival, parents should come to the front entrance where the office staff will 
sign them in. 
 
 Morning workshop 

9.00-9.45am 
Afternoon workshop 

2.15-3.00pm 
Monday 27th November 2023 Nursery (10.45 – 11.30) Reception 
Tuesday 28th November 2023 Year 3 & 4 Year 5 & 6 
Wednesday 29th November 2023  Year 1 & 2 

 
If you would like to join in the festive fun, please confirm your attendance via the school 
Gateway app. 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher 
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